For the attention of Ms Emily Whittredge

Dear Ms Whittredge

| would like to object to Application number: 2019/6157/P
on the following grounds :

1. The proposed extension at number 43 will not align but will protrude beyond the rear building line of number 41
& will remove the existing full height rear bay window which is an architectural feature of the houses in the area .

2. The drawings show roof lights and glass doors to the rear — effectively a conservatory . This is not in keeping with
predominantly brick & roofed extensions elsewhere in the neighbourhood. At night light in the proposed extension
will inevitably spill into the garden and neighbouring properties including those above located above Flat 2 in 43 and
41 Compayne Gardens.

3. The new extension together with the existing extension this will mean that the whole of the rear of the original
building has been extended beyond the original rear building line which again is not in keeping with extensions
elsewhere in the area .

I look forward to receiving the outcome of the application,

Yours sincerely ,



